
I am strongly opposed to bill HB4138.  
 

This Bill would give the Oregon Department of State Lands the authority to 
request the Marine Board make new regulations in regard to erosion. While 
this bill may have been conceived with good intentions, its passage may give 
groups that aren’t involved in boating too much power in regulating our 
waterways.   
 
I hope you DO NOT support this bill.  It's clear there is a great controversy with regard 
to it.  There needs to be further discussion and research to both sides. 
 

Please stop HB4099 and let the OSMB complete their rule making 

process.  Creating new State laws is not necessary when there are existing 

processes and agencies in place to address such issues contained in the House 

Bills being brought to you by Representatives Bill Kennemer and 

Representative Rich Vial. 
 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Christine Caruso 
31394 SW Olympic Dr 
Wilsonville, OR 97070 
registered voter in district #13 
 


